

September 30, 2012

Ken VahnDijk Rock Solid Waterproofing Solutions 19708 NW 41<sup>st</sup> Avenue Ridgefield, WA 98642

Dear Ken,

We wanted to take a moment to let you know how much we enjoyed working with you and your crew on our apartment project. Your company far exceeded our expectations and we will definitely continue to call on you for our waterproofing needs.

You really went the extra mile and we appreciate your personal touch. Your company is professional, careful and your quality work was always performed in a timely manner.

Thanks again Ken! We look forward to continuing our business relationship with you!

Sincerely,

Bill Goodwin, Site Manager

Darci Chaffeur, Office Manager